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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 7, 2009 – WINDC2 Upgrade Complete 
 

The Windows Enterprise Domain Controller "WINDC2" (windc2.iastate.edu, 129.186.6.2) 

has been upgraded to new hardware and a new operating system today (July 7, 2009, 

Tuesday).  The process started at about 08:00 and was complete at approximately 13:15.  The 

Windows domain was available at all times. 

 

Future Outages on Remaining Domain Controllers 

 

WINDC1 is the final Windows Enterprise domain controller to be upgraded.  This upgrade is 

scheduled for July 21, 2009 (Tuesday).  For a current status of the upgrade rollout and 

scheduled date for upgrade/outage of WINDC1 see: 

 

http://www.tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/rollout.status.2009.pdf  

 

Questions 

 

Report any problems/concerns to the Windows Enterprise Admins at its-ad-

admins@iastate.edu.  Discussion of issues is always encouraged in the WinAdmin and 

CCSG support lists so other IT admins can be made aware of them and possibly assist in 

solving any problems.  
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